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Judy Chapman summarized the interviews and Senior Faire support that we had given to the
Grand Jury last year.

Several Outstanding Service Awards were given out.



To Sterling Harwell for his leadership in creating and editing the monthly MCCGJANewsPage
on our MGJA.org website, and leadership of the Communications Technology Committee and
the 2009 Marin Jury’s Manual update project.









